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Complimentary group
educational visits are
available from October 3,
2022 - May 31, 2023 for
service learning students.
Forms are available on our
website.

 WWII MUSEUM
FIELD TRIPS

If you would like feedback on your 2023-24 project
plan before applying, please submit a completed
planning worksheet to maria@stemlibrarylab.org by
April 7, 2023. A sneak peek of the new application
questions is available on the Application webpage.
Applications for the 2023-2024 school year will be
available February 1, 2023 and due by May 5, 2023.

PLANNING FOR SUCCESS

Without reflection, we may focus on what we do for
others and not understand all the ways that service

contributes to who we are as a person. When service-
learning is done with quality, reflection is entwined
throughout the student-centered service-learning

experience... Students understand what they gained
from the experience as much as what they gave. 

- National Youth Leadership Council

Free: Individual
Borrowing
Member: Equipment
Lending Co-op
Full Service:
Professional
Development

STEM Library Lab offers 
 access to over $120K
worth of STEM equipment.
Borrowing privileges or
tiers are as follows:

For more information,
contact our STEM
Librarian, Szabi Varga at
szabi@stemlibrarylab.org,
or 504-517-3584, ext. 1. 

DID YOU KNOW?

http://www.stemlibrarylab.org/slp
https://stemlibrarylab.org/slp/application/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1i6WNhsR0hfrvYH1ldQAyhRKGbwVTReWl/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109558305375134949438&rtpof=true&sd=true
http://www.stemlibrarylab.org/slp/application
https://stemlibrarylab.org/co-op/
mailto:szabi@stemlibrarylab.org
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PROJECT CHANGE REQUESTS 

For major changes to your service learning
plan, such as personnel changes or budget

issues, change of service partner, you should
first request permission by submitting a

completed Changes Form on our website, or
by emailing the form to

maria@stemlibrarylab.org.
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FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

@stemlibrarylab

WORKSHOP
REQUIREMENT

All 2022-2023 Service Learning
Award recipient schools are required
to send the primary teacher
implementing each plan to a service
learning workshop. Workshops are
conducted via Zoom both during and
after the school day. Dates and
registration information are on the
STEM Library Lab website, or you can
sign up here. 

RESOURCES
To find project ideas and lesson
plans, or to learn what other
students are accomplishing
through service learning, explore
the Resources page on the STEM
Library Lab website. 

https://stemlibrarylab.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Changes1.27.22-1L-1.docx
http://www.stemlibrarylab.org/slp
https://forms.gle/eSg67FxCyPC5YTRRA
https://stemlibrarylab.org/slp/resources/

